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Andrea Gyger

From: Alan Guillaudeu < >

Sent: Monday, December 12, 2011 6:40 AM

To: Andrea Gyger

Cc: Pete Boddie; Louise Guillaudeu

Subject: Communist state of colorado

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Categories: Rules

Dear Ms. Gyger, 

 

I applaud your efforts to allow only big corporations and big organizations the right to free speech.  They should 

have the right to terrorize individuals with lawsuits and threats.  Individuals should not have the right to free 

speech.  It gets in the way of corporate and big organization interests.  So I applaud your efforts to maintain the 

communist state of Colorado. 

 

Obviously, I do not believe any of the above.  With regards to free speech, everyone should have the right to 

free speech and not be terrorized by lawyers and their lawsuits seeking to destroy free speech.  I am writing to 

you to comment about Colorado's campaign laws and ask you to preserve free speech.   

 

With regard to Colorado's campaign laws, you have to ask what is your goal?  Are you merrily trying to track 

large amounts of money that are affecting Colorado?  Are you trying to stop the large amounts of money?  What 

is your purpose?  In the meantime, don't destroy free speech by allowing unaffordable regulations the ability to 

stop free speech because of the cost and complexity, or we will really have a communist state of Colorado. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

Alan Guillaudeu, CPA 




